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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 3:15 PM
To: 'davis.phyllis@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 11349)

The document (for Docket 20170150) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing per phone conversation with OPC/Davis.  OPC advises document is not signed; a signed 
version will be forthcoming.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  
 




